Triple Topping Games Aps
Havnsa, Denmark
November 9th 2023

Recommendation for Astrid Knappmann

Astrid worked with us as a QA and Progammer on our game Dead Pets Unleashed from July 2023 until
February 2024. Astrid was employed via the “flexjob" system in Denmark. Astrid was laid off along with
several colleagues due to company cutbacks.

During her time with us, Astrid did QA and Ul implementation on our game "Dead Pets Unleashed." She
mainly worked in Unity.

As a small studio, Triple Topping relies on each team member's attention to detail and their ability to
comprehend a variety of skill sets. Given the studio's size, efficiency, and a strong understanding of
deadlines are of paramount importance. With our team being distributed, effective online communication
through text and video calls is crucial.

Astrid worked from home but quickly became a valuable team member, especially for the other programmers
on the team. Her understanding of programming and her ability to communicate well and concisely were
perfect for her role as QA on our game. She excels at triggering bugs in the game, identifying them, and
documenting them. She is open and easy to work with, and she approaches new tasks and challenges with
a positive attitude and curiosity.

It's with a heavy heart that we bid farewell to Astrid, and | wholeheartedly endorse her for her next job role.
Best Regards,

Astrid Refstrup
CEO, Triple Topping Games



